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The Oregon people have already made the choice to vote by mail. That is our right 

and we will not have our rights removed for political theater. It’s obvious whose ring 

the senator wishes to kiss. 

 

This is a blatant attempt at voter suppression, to help the corrupt senator keep his 

seat and push the agenda of the oligarchs.  

 

There are important things to discuss. Stop waving your hands at settled and 

practical policies, so we might miss what the other hands are doing.  

 

Like we said before, we don’t want to stand in the cold and rain to vote.  


